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COLLEGE DEMOCRATS AT THE UNIVERSITY OF 

DELAWARE ENDORSE SENATOR JOESPH R. BIDEN FOR 
U.S. SENATE 

Biden’s education plan offers accessibility to higher education 

NEWARK, DE June 27, 2008 -- The College Democrats at the University of Delaware are 
proud to endorse Senator Joseph R. Biden in his reelection campaign for the United 
States Senate. 
 
Senator Biden graduated from the University of Delaware (UD) in 1965. Less than a 
decade after graduating from UD he was elected the Junior Senator of the First State. In 
his six terms as U.S. Senator, Biden has been a consistent voice of reason and 
moderation in Washington. His expertise in foreign policy and the judiciary has earned 
him the respect and admiration of his Senate colleagues and brought prominence 
through his distinguished reputation to the state of Delaware. 
 
As University of Delaware students we know the price of increasing college tuition costs 
and fees. We believe the national trend of increasing college tuition, and decreasing 
financial aid is indeed disturbing. Senator Biden believes that access to America's public 
universities should not be the luxury of the wealthy. In the Senate, Biden has 
championed legislation that would increase Pell Grants for lower income students and 
reduce the burden of student debt upon graduation. His ACESS plan would create a 
$3000 refundable tax credit that would cover, on average, half the cost of tuition and 
fees at public four year universities.  
 
Senator Biden has earned the trust of our members. Said College Democrats Vice 
President Tricia Connor: "He has represented our state for 35 years and is still known 
as "Joe" from Claymont to Seaford." 

To think that man who walked the Newark Campus four decades ago is the same man 
who chairs the Senate Foreign Affairs Committee today is remarkable. We feel honored 
to endorse Senator Biden, and pledge our full support to his continued quest for a better 
Delaware. 
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